
 

 

 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

VEC / Town of Johnson Stormwater Infrastructure Project 

42 Wescom Road, Johnson, Vermont 

 

 
Receipt of proposals:  Sealed proposals on forms prepared by the Engineer will be 

received at the Johnson Town office until 4PM (local time) August 12, 2024 for the 

construction of the VEC/Town of Johnson Stormwater Infrastructure Project in the Town 

of Johnson, Vermont. Proposals will not be accepted via facsimile.  Proposals will be 

opened in public at the Johnson Town Office on August 12, 2024 at 4:00pm. 

 

The project will include installation of an underground chamber stormwater filtration 

system, stormwater drainage structures, stormwater piping and connection to existing 

stormwater infrastructure in and around the Vermont Electric Co-op facility.  

 

Construction start date, to be agreed upon by the Owner’s Representative and Contractor, 

shall be between May 1, 2025 and August 1, 2025. Completion time is 60 days from 

agreed upon start date. A performance bond and payment bond or other acceptable surety, 

equal to 100% of contractor’s total project bid will be required.  A bid bond will not be 

required.  In submitting their signed bid, the Contractor is in essence providing assurance 

that bidder will, upon acceptance of their bid, execute the required contract documents 

within the time specified in the general conditions.  Contractor must be fully insured, and 

able to demonstrate experience in the trades required. 

 

Contract Documents are available as PDF documents via email from Mumley 

Engineering, Inc. upon request. For mailed documents there will be a $50 charge.  

Documents may be inspected at the Johnson Town Office, 293 Lower Main West, 

Johnson, Vermont. Bidders may make arrangements with the Town of Johnson to visit the 

site to make such observations as they feel necessary for preparation of their bid.  

 

Minority and women owned businesses are encouraged to bid.  The Town of Johnson 

reserves the right to reject any and all bids or to waive any formality when it is in the 

interest of the Town to do so. 

 

Questions may be addressed to Tyler Mumley, P.E. at Mumley Engineering, Inc. by email 

to:  tyler@mumleyinc.com. There will be an imposed deadline for questions of August 

5, 2024 at 4pm.  
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